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Notice Regarding Extension for Backlog Internal Examination

(BG 2nd Sem,Batch-2022/Session Aug-2024)

In view of a large number of student representations regarding the overlap of
4™ semester examination and backlog internals, it is notified for the
information of all the concerned that the last date for the conduct of backlog
internals for 2" semester students (Batch-2022) has been extended till 19"
20" August, 2024. The concerned students should appear in the internals of
their backlog subjects by or before the said date, No further extension
requests shall be entertained. The concerned HoDs shall submit the
signed awards for such students, if any, by or before 23" August, 2024,
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Copy to:

1. All Heads of Departments for information and necessary action.

2. I/C College website for wide publication via college website.
3. Office record.



